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Golden Book Highlights 

 

 

8 October 2021 
 

William Carpenter 

Jake Jessop 
Roman Invaders 

Charlotte 

Iron Age Celts 

Nell Young 



Diary Dates (Autumn Term) 

w/c 11 Oct Y6 Bikeability 

Wed 13 Oct 8.45-10am Y6 Coffee 

Morning 

Thu 14 Oct Y5 Wonderdome visit 

Tue 19 Oct 8.45-10am EYFS (YN & 

YR) Coffee Morning  

Wed 20 Oct Y4 Anglo Saxons 

Workshop 

25—29 Oct HALF TERM 

Mon 1 Nov INSET DAY 

Fri 5 Nov YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly 

Friday 

Mon 8 - Thu 11 Nov Life Bus 

Tue 9—Mon 15 Nov Scholastic Book 

Fair 

Fri 12 Nov Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Mon 15 & Wed 17 Nov Individual / 

Sibling photos 

Tue 16 & Wed 17 Nov YN—Y2 

Drama Workshops 

Fri 19 Nov Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Mon 22 & Tue 23 Nov Flu 

Vaccinations 

Thu 25 Nov Y2 Great Fire of London 

Drama Workshop 

Tue 30 Nov Y6 Measurement 

Programme 

Mon 6 Dec School Pantomime  

Wed 8 Dec Friends Panto Booking 

Thu 16 Dec Term ends at 12:00 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Dear Parents, welcome to Harvest!  

Today we have officially celebrated harvest festival with the children.  Many 

thanks to children and staff who have 

contributed to our online service this 

year.  The children have loved 

watching all the staff showing off their 

selection of fruit and vegetables in the 

video link.  Many thanks to all of you 

who very kindly donated items for the 

food bank collection.  Together with 

the church we will be taking the local 

community donations on Monday, we 

know these will really support local 

families in these challenging times.  

I am pleased to say (fingers crossed I 

haven't typed too quickly!) that Covid cases appear to have levelled off over this 

week and we are keen to get some of our planned events up and running 

again.  As such we are planning to go ahead with our Year 6 coffee morning on 

Wednesday morning next week ,as well as prospective parent tours which are 

also in the calendar.  Year 5 are also going ahead with their Wonderdome 

experience which is great.  

This week, Year 3 held their Roman and Celts day.  This was a lovely experience 

for the children to both promote further learning and to consolidate facts and 

knowledge already gained.  Thank you to parents and staff for making such an 

effort to provide costumes.  Meanwhile some of our Year 6 pupils undertook 

Bikeability, you may have seen them out and about on the local roads.  

Later today, you will receive an email with a password to enter our secure area 

on the website where you will find videos from your children's teachers talking 

about the year ahead.  I do hope you take time to watch these short videos at 

your leisure.  The videos can be found on our website under the Information tab, 

curriculum 

 https://www.pyrford.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Parent+Briefing+Presentations&pid=189  

We are also emailing home a newsletter for each year group giving information 

about the term ahead.  Parents will receive these newsletters termly.  If you have 

any questions though, please don't hesitate to contact a member of the team 

here and we will get back to you.    

We will be holding parent meetings for all after the half term holiday, however if 

you are a parent with a child who is on the SEND register, we will be in touch 

imminently with dates during the week beginning 18th October for you to meet 

with the teacher and/or SENDCo to discuss your child's individual needs.  Please 

keep an eye out for an email.  

I know you've heard me on many occasions mention parking and driving, but I am 

still keen to keep reminding you of our corporate, collective responsibility to keep 

our school community safe.  I know that the barrier for the school car park has 

been left up for some time now.  This is because we have been waiting for various 

parts to arrive so that it will work as it should - I'm hopeful that there is light at 

the end of this tunnel.  If you are picking up from Treetops, please drive slowly 

into the car park and be mindful of small children.  I have been informed that 

there are parents who are parking in the school entrance to drop children and 

then reversing onto Coldharbour Road.  Please do not do this - we would much 

rather your children were a couple of minutes late and everyone remained 2 

A very small selection of the generous 

goods you donated. 

https://www.pyrford.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Parent+Briefing+Presentations&pid=189


Charlie Lines 
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safe.  In support of the local community who raise issues regularly, please do feel free to 

send in any pictures of dangerous parking.  I am happy to name and shame!  

I am pleased to share with you that we are establishing some new roles for our pupils at 

the school, these will be our Wellbeing Warriors.  This will be a group of elected children 

who will work with school staff to look out for the wellbeing of their peers in the 

school.  I will make sure you hear from the children directly in due course. 

It is World Mental Health day on Sunday 10th 

October, so I do hope you will take a moment 

to reflect on your own and your family's mental 

health.  We are marking the day in school for 

our staff and children and completing a variety 

of activities over the week as part of our 

commitment to wellbeing.  

Wishing you a good weekend. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

Diary Dates (Spring  Term) 

Fri 7 Jan YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly Friday 

Fri 14 Jan Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Fri 21 Jan Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Fri 21 Jan Young Voices @ The O2 

Thu 27 Jan Y1 to Windsor Castle 

14—18 Feb HALF TERM 

Fri 25 Feb YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly 

Friday 

Fri 4 Mar Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Fri 11 Mar Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Thu 17 Mar Y2 to Brooklands 

Museum 

Mon 21 Mar Y6 Greek Workshop 

Tue 22 Mar Y5 Viking Workshop 

Fri 1 Apr Term ends at 12:00 

 

 

 

 

Please note that there is a 

large funeral at the church 

this afternoon, 8th 

October and therefore THE 

CAR PARK WILL NOT BE 

AVAILABLE FOR PARENTS 

AT PICK UP TIME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, through various 

activities in class, we have been 

celebrating Healthy Surrey’s 

Feeling Good Week.  This Sunday it 

is also World Mental Health Day.  

Surrey have recently set up a new 

emotional wellbeing and mental 

health service for children and 

young people.  Please click on the 

link to their website for more 

information and valuable advice. 

https://www.mindworks-

surrey.org/ 

Spencer Scott & 

George Mayman-Palmer 

Our cook, Vanessa, made 

this beautiful harvest loaf 

for the Church of the 

Good Shepherd.  Note the 

little mouse - the only 

time we like to see one in 

school! 

JOB VACANCY 

MIDDAY SUPERVISOR 

Monday—Friday 

11:30 - 1:15 

Please email for more 

information and an 

application form. 

 

info@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
mailto:info@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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GOLDEN BOOK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Charlotte Drummond.  Charlotte is always busy at 

nursery and she loves all the different activities.  

Charlotte enjoys writing and is beginning to write some 

of the letters from her name.  Well done Charlotte! 

YEAR 3 ‘ROMAN INVADERS’  The Roman army were organised, 

disciplined and followed orders well this week.  They 

successfully built mosaics and defeated the Celtic uprising on 

Watling Street.  

‘IRON AGE CELTS’ The Iron age Celts designed beautiful 

warrior Torcs to protect themselves during battle, wove Celtic 

blankets and rose up against the oppressive Romans! 

Year 3 have been amazing historians over the last few weeks 

and have loved all our exciting learning opportunities.  They 

made us proud on our trip to Butser Farm and have impressed 

us with their historical knowledge  - Well done Year 3! 

R BEECH 

Nell Young.  After visiting the church, Nell drew a lovely 

picture of everything we saw and she remembered 

what was special about some of the items. 

R HAZEL 

Iris Clough.  We went on our very first school trip last 

week where we visited the Church of the Good 

Shepherd to see if we could find the answers to our 

question ‘What is the church?’  Following on from that, 

Iris drew a fantastic picture showing all that she had 

learnt and was able to talk about the different features 

of the church.  Well done Iris! 

4 ALDER 

Henry Kershaw for working incredibly hard during our maths 

lessons.  He works quietly, listens carefully, answers lots of 

questions and is always enthusiastic about the challenges.  

Keep up the brilliant work Henry!  Well done! 

1 OAK 

Samuel Hughes for wonderful independent writing all 

about his favourite cuddly toys.  He has used super 

sentences with full stops and capital letters. 

4 LARCH 

Chris Millard for his excellent presentation and effort in 

Maths.  You always set your work out beautifully with a 

margin and with correctly spaced and correctly formed 

numbers.  You put 100% effort into your Maths work every 

day and achieve highly as a result.  Well done Chris, keep up 

the good work! 

1 PINE 

Mustafa Mughal for working really hard to recognise 

our new phonic digraphs.  We read all the ‘ay’ words 

and decided if they were real or alien words.  Well done 

Mustafa, great phonics! 

5 ROWAN 

Muhammad-Sadiq Hussain.  In English we are reading the 

book ‘Treason’ by Berlie Doherty, which is set in Tudor times.  

We have used the description in the text to create a picture of 

Tudor London with some of the adjectives around it.  I 

absolutely love the picture that Muhammad has created.  It 

really brings the scene to life. 

2 CEDAR 

William Carpenter.  In Year 2 we have been learning 

how to write a non-chronological report.  William 

remembered lots of brilliant facts about frogs which he 

included in his report and he worked very hard, 

independently, to put in the correct punctuation.  Great 

work William.  Well done! 

5 WILLOW 

Spencer Scott & George Mayman-Palmer for their fantastic 

pieces of artwork demonstrating the water effect similar to 

Monet.  They have both used different materials and I was 

very impressed with how much effort both the boys put into 

their work and the techniques that they used to create these 

unique effects.  Well done! 

2 HAWTHORN 

James Pugh for doing his very best in ALL of our learning 

this term.  He did some marvellous maths work this 

week, calculating 10 more and 10 less than a 2-digit 

number.  Great work James! 

6 HOLLY 

Jake Jessop.  Our art this week used blending techniques to 

paint the sun rising over Stonehenge.  Jake has blended his 

colour well to make the sun appear to radiate behind the 

Sarsen Stones.  A great collage painting!  Well done Jake! 

2 SYCAMORE 

Vraj Lakhwani for writing a fantastic non-chronological 

report about frogs.  He has used sub-headings, lables 

and a ‘did you know’ box.  He wrote interesting facts 

and used some good vocabulary.  Well done Vraj. 

6 LAUREL 

Charlie Lines.  We have been studying Stonehenge in History 

and Charlie has created an informative poster, packed full of 

interesting information and lots of illustrations.  Well done 

Charlie.  Keep up the great work! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 
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Diary Dates ( Summer 
Term) 

Tue 19 Apr Summer Term 

begins 

Wed 20—Fri 22 Apr Y4 to 

Hindleap Warren 

Fri 29 Apr YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly 

Friday 

Fri 6 May Y3 & Y4 Friendly 

Friday 

Fri 6 May YR to Godstone Farm 

Fri 13 May Y5 & Y6 Friendly 

Friday 

Mon 16 & Tue 17 May Y3 Home 

Front @ Henley Fort 

Wed 18 May Y4 Tropical Beasts 

Workshop 

Fri 27 May Y5 Bushcraft 

30 May—3 Jun HALF TERM 

Mon 6 Jun INSET DAY 

Wed 8 Jun YR Minibeast 

Workshop 

Thu 9 Jun Y2 to The Lookout 

Discover Centre 

Fri 10 Jun YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly 

Friday 

Fri 17 Jun Y6 Lego Robotics 

Fri 17 Jun Y3 & Y4 Friendly 

Friday 

Tue 21 Jun Y6 Leavers’ Service 

@ Guildford Cathedral 

Fri 24 Jun Y5 & Y6 Friendly 

Friday 

Tue 28 June Y5 Archery / 

Assault Course 

Mon 11—Fri 15 July Y6 

Residential @ Osmington Bay 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

Chris Millard 

Henry Kershaw 

Samuel 

Mustafa 

Iris Clough 

James Pugh 

Vraj Lakhwani 

Muhammad-Sadiq Hussain 
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New Ink Cartridge Collection Point 
You can help us raise funds by recycling your ink 

cartridges.   The box is by the school office.  We cannot 

take toner and laser cartridges. 

Esme-May 

Mickiewicz in Year 

5 Willow is 

performing in this.  

Good luck Esme-

May—we’re sure 

there will be some 

Pyrford pupils in 

the  audience. 

SAINSBURY’S 2020 LEGO COLLECTOR’S BOOKS & CARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Packs containing book and all 140 cards for sale in aid of the school. 

Only 50p each. 

Email Jane Clarke on j.clarkefcf@yahoo.co.uk and let her know how many 

you would like and which playground you pick up from.  She will then hand 

them out and collect the money during the last week of this half term. 

First come, first served. 

mailto:j.clarkefcf@yahoo.co.uk
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https://forms.gle/auyVaU4TsyirJefQA


8 

Church News 


